
An Evening with the Cranes  
Frequently Asked Questions 
For more information, visit our event website at www.savingcranes.org/ewtc  
 

Will you mail me a printed ticket? 
Yes! Your name tag is your ticket to the event and will be mailed to you with your tax letter. Be sure to bring it for 
express check-in. Can’t find your ticket or have a name change? Please call 608-356-9462 ext. 807 or email 
events@savingcranes.org. Please note that tickets purchased after June 14 will be available for pickup at check-in. 
Tickets can also be purchased at the door the night of the event. 
 
What can I expect if I attend An Evening with the Cranes? 
Each guest will receive one commemorative glass and a name tag lanyard. Stations with appetizers, wine, craft beer 
and non-alcoholic beverages are placed among our crane exhibits. Along the way, you’ll meet International Crane 
Foundation staff and learn about our work to save cranes around the world—and how you can help. 
 
What’s new this year? 
Our site will be closed to visitors on June 22 until the event begins at 4 p.m. The event will run an hour earlier than 
in previous years, beginning at 4 p.m. and ending at 7 p.m. 
 
Who should I contact about sponsoring An Evening with the Cranes? 
Sponsorships can be purchased on our website. For more information, please contact Allyson Bass at 608-356-9462 
ext.106 or email abass@savingcranes.org.  
 
Will there be a silent auction? 
There will not be a silent auction this year. 
 
Are children allowed at An Evening with the Cranes? 
This event is designed for adults over the age of 21, but no one will be excluded. Young guests will be carded upon 
entry and marked if they are under 21. Everyone, including those under the age of 21, is required to purchase a 
ticket for the event ($100 for Members, $120 for Non-Members).   
 
Where should I stay in Baraboo?  
Our event web page has a link to Places to Stay with links to various accommodations in the Baraboo and 
Wisconsin Dells area. 
 
Can I bring a pet to An Evening with the Cranes? 
Pets are not allowed. Service animals are permitted but must remain leashed and under control at all times. If you 
plan to bring a service animal to the event, please contact us in advance at 608-356-9462 ext. 151. 
 
I’m a member, but my friend isn’t. Can I purchase a guest ticket at the $100 member rate? 
Yes. If you are a member, you may purchase tickets for your guests at the member rate of $100 per ticket.  
 
What if I have special dietary issues? 
Restaurant staff will be present at each station to provide information about the food they are serving. 
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What about inclement weather? 
The event is held rain or shine, and tickets are non-refundable. 
 
What should I wear? 
We encourage guests to dress up a little for this event! Think garden party or dressy casual. Comfortable shoes are 
recommended, as the event requires significant walking.  
 
When should I arrive? 
An Evening with the Cranes begins at 4 p.m. Early entry is not permitted. 
 
What if I have mobility limitations? 
Most public areas during the event are ADA accessible, and paths are paved. The International Crane Foundation 
has a limited number of wheelchairs and electric scooters available for guests on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Sorry, no reservations. You may also bring your own wheelchair or scooter and are encouraged to do so.  
 
Do you have more questions? 
Please call us at 608-356-9462 ext. 807 or email events@savingcranes.org. 
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